
The Leadership Team of 

 

cordially invites you to join us for a   
 

Town Hall Meeting  
with 

Paul Dworkin, MD 
 

Founder of Help Me Grow national network, 
current Chairman of Pediatrics at the University of Connecticut 
and Physician-in-Chief of Connecticut Children’s Medical Center 

 
Help Me Grow Miami will replicate a national model for linking 

families of young children with local community resources for child 
development, behavior, learning and health. Help Me Grow directly 

connects families with professional resources, provides screening 
and case management through a central, telephone-based program.   

 
Date: Thursday, February 14th  
Time: 10:30 – 11:45 am 
Location:  United Way Building 
   CFE Main Stage (2nd Floor) 

3250 SW 3rd Avenue 
Miami, Florida 33129 

 
Please RSVP to Gladys Molinares by phone at 305.571.5700, Ext. 233 or by 

email at Gladys@thechildrenstrust.org, no later than February 12th. Parking is 
available in the garage adjacent to building, where The Children’s Trust is located. 

mailto:Gladys@thechildrenstrust.org

